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Dear Entity Travel Manager 

The Department of Finance (Finance) has released a Request for Tender (RFT) for the 
provision of Accommodation Program Management Services for the Australian Government. 

This new arrangement will replace the existing Accommodation Program Management 
Services. 

Entities are reminded that the probity principles for Government procurement apply.   
The procurement policy and guidance relating to ethics and probity are available on 
Finance’s website. 

Entities can continue to interact with AOT or as necessary for day-to-day operational issues, 
but should not discuss any aspects of the procurement including requests for information. 

Any requests for information relating to this procurement should be directed to the Finance 
Tender Team by email at hoteltender@finance.gov.au. 

Thank you for your diligence with this matter. 
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